
Welcome to Prince George Gymnastics Spring 2025! 

 

What to Bring: 

• Clothing: Please have your child wear comfortable clothing that’s easy to move in. 

• Water Bottle: Make sure it’s labelled with their name. 

• Hair: Any long hair must be tied back. 

• Jewellery: Please do not wear any jewellery. 

Viewing Policy: 

• Limited Viewing: Due to limited space, we ask that you limit your viewing time to once a month. 

• Busy Times: If the gym is particularly busy, please wait until the following week to visit. 

• Monitoring: We will monitor the situation, and if it becomes necessary, we may re-establish a 

strict viewing schedule. 

Sick Policy: 

• Stay Home if Sick: Please keep your child at home if they exhibit any cold or flu symptoms. 

• Immediate Pickup: If symptoms are noticed during class, we will remove them and call for 

immediate pickup. 

• Respecting Health: Our goal is to keep the gym safe for everyone, so please adhere to this policy. 

Shoes Off: 

• Upon Entry: Everyone must remove their shoes on the red carpets at the entrance and place them 

on the boot rack. This includes parents and guardians. 

Dates Closed: 

• February 15-17, 2025: Family Day 

• February 21-23, 2025: PG Invitational Meet (closed at 2 pm Feb 20) 

• March 17-30, 2025: Spring Break 

• April 18-21, 2025: Easter 

• May 17-19, 2025: Victoria Day 

  

Thank you for your cooperation and support! We look forward to a fantastic gymnastics experience! 

 


